
 
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             

      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Stevenswood Connection 
Volume 8       Issue 4-Fall 

October 1, 2015 
Executive Board Members 
President  – Aaron Plymouth 
1st VP   – Prince Green 
2nd VP   – Arthur Brown 
Treasurer  – Patricia Mosley 
Secretary   - Carl S. Waters  
______________________________ 
2015 General Meeting Details 
Wednesday 7:00 – 8:30 p.m. 
 

October 14th – General Meeting  
Northwest Hospital Pike Room 
 
Next Meeting Date 
January 13, 2016 
 

 

Life In The Community 
From The Stevenswood Association President 

Contact: Aplymouth907@gmail.com 
8546 Stevenswood Road   410-922-4124 

 
 
Fall is upon us and will soon create that beautiful tapestry of 
colors as the leaves reach peak foliage.   
 
As many of you already know, Stevenswood has had a 
wonderful working relationship with the administration at 
Northwest Hospital.  Their motto is Caring for Our 
Communities, Together.  To that end, Mrs. Terri O. Dashiell, 
Manager of Community Health Improvement, is our guest 
speaker at our October 14 General Meeting.  She will present 
information regarding recent Community Health Needs 
Assessment Surveys and solicit feedback from us.  During the 
discussion, Mrs. Dashiell will present the findings that she has 
up to October 14; and she would like to find out if there are 
other things we would like the Hospital to add.  Finally, Mrs. 
Dashiell would like to find out how we feel about the findings.   
 
This promises to be an exciting meeting.  Refreshments will 
be served, and gifts will be available as well.  
 
 Please join us and bring a neighbor.   
 

 

 
 

Page 2 
 Actions 
 Social Corner 
 Gateway Banner 
 Charitable Giving 

Page 3 
 What Could Happen If? 
 What’s Happening? 

Page 4  
 Community Health & 

Wellness 

Stevenswood Association Members 

2015 – 71 of 205 (35%) 

2014 – 68 of 205 (33%)    

                                                                                              

mailto:Aplymouth907@gmail.com


-      Page 2 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Social Corner 
Welcome 

- Brian & Tunishia Brown 
7 Chris Court 

- Glenn & Michel Shelton 
8523 Stevenswood Road 

Obituary 
- William Watkins—7/21/2015 

4 Woodshire Court 
Note –-  Contact the Social Coordinator (Gwen West at 
410-655-8309) concerning any community highlights 
you wish published  

ACTIONS 

 
8.  The National Night Out Community 
participation was enjoyed by all those 
who attended the event. 
9.  The fabulous door prize at the July 
8th General Meeting was won, with a 
very fortunate event, by Roland 
Stewart. 
10. Stevenswood sold all of its 
allocated 9th Annual Combined 
Communities Holiday Gala Tickets (39).   
Thank You for your sustaining support. 
11. Stevenswood was a participant in 
the Liberty Road Clean Up Phase II on 
July 11th, sponsored by our delegates 
Ben Brooks and Adrienne Jones. 
 
 

 
 
The Carlson Lane Gateway to Stevenswood shows 
the Community 50th Anniversary Banner. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have You Seen This Chart? 
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- Have the wrong title holders on your deed 
- Inaccurately title your deed. 
- Don’t change your title when changes occur. 
- Can’t afford your Property Tax. 
- Can’t afford your Mortgage Payment. 
 

- Pass a debarking school bus on the opposing 

physically divided roadway. 

- Receive a school zone radar speed ticket outside 

of school time 

- Don’t obey the laws of the privilege of driving 

 

- Don’t get a BGE Home Energy Assessment. 
- Don’t have snow on your sidewalk shoveled. 
- Don’t have your landscape maintained. 
- Don’t recycle your trash. 
 

- Don’t Pooper Scoop you pet. 
- Don’t look out for your neighbors. 
- Park your vehicle facing the wrong direction 
- Park illegal vehicles 

WHAT COULD HAPPEN IF YOU? 

 
 Baltimore County is to begin charging as much as 

$750 for an ambulance ride, plus $10 per mile. 

 Baltimore County Councilman Julian Jones had a 
scheduled Town Hall Meeting on September 16 
at the Randallstown Library.  Were you there? 

 Baltimore County is improving nearby streets 
with curbs and gutters, such as Rolling Road 
along with sidewalks from Windsor Mill to 
Orchard Avenue.     Maybe some of the streets in 
our community will soon get improvements. 

 

 The Metro Centre in Owings Mills is growing 
with the addition of Metro Crossing 
Apartments and the new office tower. 

 Metro Centre Transit-Oriented Development 
has more than 160,000 consumers within a five 
mile radius, with an average household income 
of $85,000 a year. 

 Metro Centre hosted the Ravens Food Truck 
Gathering on Friday, September 11.  There 
were many footballers, including Lenny Moore. 

What’s Happening? 

 The Maryland Food Bank has many ways you can 
donate – FUNDS –FOOD – TIME 
(mdfoodbank.org) 

 The Liberty Senior Center and all other centers 
have many activities including trips, daily 
sessions, and meals for those of us who are 
eligible.  The monthly newsletter can be obtained 
by calling the center at 410-887-0780. 

 

 The intersection of Offutt and Liberty Roads 
will soon have two new neighbors in the 
construction of a Royal Farms Store and an 
Advance Auto Parts Store. 

 The Owings Mills Boulevard extension to 
Liberty Road is nearing completion. 

 Julian Jones and Adrienne Jones secured a 
combined $1 million for Randallstown HS. 
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Community Health and Wellness 

 

 
Dr. Jay's Health Fair 
Saturday, October 17, 2015, 12:00pm - 5:00pm 

A free public event to provide free medical consultation and screening, with music, food, fun 

and games for children. 

Randallstown Community Center 3505 Resource Drive, Randallstown, Maryland 21133 

 

Community Health Forums 
Northwest Hospital invites you to join us and our community 
partners at one of our 2015 Community Health Forums to discuss 
and prioritize health needs within our communities. 

Randallstown Community Center 
 

Thursday, October 8, 2015 
7:00 P.M. – 9:00 P.M. 
3505 Resource Drive 

Randallstown, MD 21133 

Randallstown Community Center 
 

Thursday, October 29, 2015 
7:00 P.M. – 9:00 P.M. 
3505 Resource Drive 

Randallstown, MD 21133 
 

Free FLU Shots 

Northwest Hospital invites anyone 14 years of age or older, still 
needing the ’15-’16 seasonal flu shot, to their Main Lobby on 
the dates of October 20, 21, & 22, 2015 from 4:00 PM–6:00 PM 
for free flu shots. No appointment necessary.  Ages 14 to 17 
must be accompanied by parent and/or legal guardian 


